125 East Bethpage Road, Plainview, NY 11803 www.dps.ny.gov/longisland

RECEIVED BY

Rory M. Christian Chair and Chief Executive Officer

JUL 1 0 2023

Village of Thomaston

July 6, 2023

Dear Community Leaders & Elected Officials:

Pursuant to the Public Authorities Law, PSEG LI (Company), Service Provider for the Long Island Power Authority (LIPA), submits for review to the Department of Public Service (Department or DPS), proposed plans related to implementation of energy efficiency measures, distributed generation and/or advanced grid technology programs, having the purpose of providing customers with tools to more effectively manage their energy usage and utility bills and improving system reliability and power quality.

PSEG LI submitted to DPS on June 30, 2023, its proposed 2023 Utility 2.0 Plan update (Matter 14-01299) which incorporates its annual Energy Efficiency (EE) Plan. As part of the Department's regulatory oversight of electric service operations on Long Island pursuant to the Public Service Law, DPS reviews the proposed plans and provides recommendations to the LIPA Board of Trustees for consideration in its approval and budget process.

To ensure full public participation in the review of the proposed Utility 2.0 and Energy Efficiency Plans, the Department invites public and stakeholder input and has established a public comment period. Comments filed with the Department will be posted to the Department's Document Matter Management System (DMM) which is accessible at www.dps.ny.gov. Comments will become part of the record considered by the Department in its review and development of recommendations.

Interested persons or parties are invited to submit comments on the Plans by August 21, 2023 and reply comments by September 6, 2023. For more information on the Plans and to access the online public comment form, visit the DPS Long Island website at www.dps.ny.gov/longisland.

We appreciate your assistance with informing other interested parties about the public comment period and encouraging them to provide comments.

Sincerely,

Carrie Meek Gallagher, Director, DPS Long Island

Canie Migner